CTHOA Board Meeting 2/06/2015
The board met to prepare for annual meeting on 2/09/2015. Members present were Jean Hauser, Andy Edmonson, Dot Jackson and Gail Smith.
Items addressed were:

*Budget. We recommend keeping the dues at $450.00 per year. We should aim to have our reserve reach one year of operating costs or
approximately $16,000.00.

*Andy has talked to the person in charge of repaving streets. She said we could approach the contractor repaving Centennial Trail when it is
scheduled to be resurfaced to do our cul de sac. Andy will contact her yearly to keep on top of this. (Maybe in a few years? )

*Agenda for meeting

Spring Cleanup.

Picnic and/or ice cream socials

*Annual meeting is scheduled for 2/09/2015 at Jean Hausers.

Respectfully submitted
Gail Smith, Secretary



